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The 2023-2024 school year will start on Tuesday, September 5th with a division wide in-service, so there 
will be no school and the office will be closed.  Once again, Heritage School will continue with the 
Opening Day Conferences for September 6th and 7th for Grades K-5.  These two days will NOT be regular 
school days, but students and their parents are expected to attend on one of the days and are recorded 
present on the school attendance form. The objective is to provide the opportunity for the student and 
parent to meet the new year’s teacher in a relaxed, informal setting.  We are aiming for 100% attendance.  
The first day of classes will be Friday, September 8th. 
 

Conferences will be held in person with the homeroom teacher. Please book a time using the School 
Conference Manager ( It will open August 15th for booking)  https://heritage.schoolsoft.com/login.jsf . 
(New families to Heritage will need to make an account.) The office will be open August 22nd if you 
require assistance.  
 
There will be 3 families per session except for kindergarten!  
 
 

 September 6th  1:00 p.m.–5:00 p.m. & 5:30 p.m – 7:00 p.m. (Last appointment is 6:45 p.m.) 
 September 7th 9:00 a.m. –12:00 p.m. & 12:30 p.m.– 3:30 p.m. (Last appointment is at 3:15 p.m.) 
 
Please refer to your child(s) June report card for class placement information when booking your 
appointment. There is a list of teachers with room numbers on bottom of this letter for reference as well.   
 
 

Parents are responsible for a $50.00 student fee, per child the cost of providing supplies each student. This 
fee covers the cost of school supplies (i.e. pencils, crayons, glue, notebooks, duo-tangs, special crafts, 
classroom projects, etc.) Purchasing supplies in bulk provides uniformity of supplies for all children while 
utilizing the most cost-efficient means.  All payments are to be completed by mid-October.  
 

**We encourage all parents to use School Cash Online to pay the fees. Cash will always 
be accepted.  School Cash Online https://sjsd.schoolcashonline.com/ 
  
 

Each student will also need to bring a pair of running shoes (for indoor use), a backpack, 2 boxes of 
Kleenex and a pair of headphones or ear buds for the iPads.  Please ensure that student running shoes are 
suitable for running and games in the gym and can be fastened tightly.  Please also ensure that your child’s 
name is on these items. 
 
 

Feel free to contact the school if you are requiring assistance with School Conference Manager/School 
Cash Online.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on September 6th or 7th! 
 
Yours in learning, 
 
C. Banks 
Principal 
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Ms. Banks – Principal 
 
Mrs. Lockhart – Room 1 
 
Ms. Dobbyn – Room 3 
 
Ms. Peck – Room 21 
 
Mrs. O’Shea – Room 13 
 
Ms. Spearing – Room 22 
 
Ms. Burland – Room 24 
 
Ms. Sourisseau – Room 23 
 
Mrs. Deyoe – Room 20 
 
Mrs. McCheyne (formerly Ms. Kriss) – Room 14 
 
Ms. Mychasiw – Room 19      
 
Mr. Braun – Room 10 
 
                    


